
 
 
Please Stop HB 4092 In The House Transportation Policy Committee 
 
Chair McLain: 
 
I am a farmer and a resident in the Aurora area, writing to you and your 
Committee in Opposition to HB 4092. If you allow it to pass, it would set a very 
bad precedence for our land use system here in Oregon. The bill is destructive to 
Oregon's very valuable EFU land and the method through which the bill is 
looking to expand airport runways is wrong and short-circuits due process. It 
opens the door for corruption and the destruction of our agriculture and resource 
land base. To allow for this type of change on EFU land without going through 
the conditional use permit process or public input is just wrong. I am opposed to 
the change in EFU land definition that would allow the expansion to happen 
without public input, permits, and the appropriate environmental studies. 
 
Please stop this end-run attemp on the Oregon Land Use System. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael D.McCauley 
Ryan Creek Farm 
Aurora, Oregon 
 
ryancreekfarm@gmail.com 
 


